
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 
Dear Quadra Community, 
 
Today, our grade 5s spent the day having fun with their peers and teachers.  They had an 
opportunity to dunk teachers (and a certain principal), enjoyed a bouncy castle, competed in field 
games, mugged for pics in our Quadra photo booth and played trivia!  For lunch, they dined on tacos 
from the Taco Revolution food truck.  Thanks to all our 4/5 teachers for putting this great day 
together for our 5s and a huge shout out to our PAC for sponsoring this event! 
 
Our annual Grade 5 Celebration & Leaving Ceremony will take place next Wednesday, June 28th in 
our gymnasium.  Parents/Guardians of our grade 5 students, please mark this date in your 
calendars.   
 
Attention all parents/guardians of students who are receiving glasses:  Onesight glasses will be 
distributed on the morning of Monday, June 26th in our library.  Onesight volunteers will be onsite 
to fit the glasses.  I would like to, again, thank this incredible organization for providing vision 
screening for almost 300 students and glasses for almost 50.   
  
It is our last day of school next week and last day for our students is on Thursday, June 29th so 
please do not send your child/ren to school on Friday.  In keeping with ‘last week of school news’, 
we will have all our lost and found on display outside of door ‘C’ starting on the morning of Monday, 
June 26th.  If your child has lost an item of clothing that you have been missing, it may be in our lost 
and found (please note that all items not claimed by end of day Thursday will be donated). 
 

Looking Ahead 
 

• June 28 
o Grade 5 Leaving Ceremony 1:30-2:30 in the gym 

• June 29 
o Last Day of School 

o Report cards home 

 

News from Our Wonderful PAC 

 Thanks again to all the talented QGT performers and to everyone who was able to login 
and watch live on Friday.  
Special thanks to Olga Netchaeva for hosting the zoom and Laura Dutton for making the 
video!!! 
In case you missed it or would like to re-watch, here’s a drive link to the show.  
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iDs3BSUcIujnQLruQLhmyYstjepRR6Xy/view?usp=drives
dk 

(Please respect that this is only intended to be viewed by Quadra families and friends 
and not shared widely on the internet). 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iDs3BSUcIujnQLruQLhmyYstjepRR6Xy/view?usp=drivesdk
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Have a wonderful, safe weekend! 

 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 


